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June 13, 1997

Dear Orgamﬁtiﬁmw

It has been a pleasure to serve as a Washington County legislator
again this session. I'm writing to you regarding an opportunity to
speak with your organization after the 1997 Legislative Session. This
would be a good opportunity to provide legislative information of
interest to your group.

Please contact my office staff prior to the end of session to schedule a
time or leave a message on my interim voice mail to express your
interest.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to serve and for your
consideration to speak to your organization.

Sincerely,

bove

Ken Strobeck
State Representative District 6
Beaverton - Aloha
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